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I, Shaun Gary Andrews of , telephone number ,
 hereby wish to register my absolute horror and opposition to the proposed changes to the
 abortion laws in Queensland!

I implore you to vigorously oppose this Bill and I sincerely hope that it is not passed. For a
 couple that have not been able to have children after 6 years of trying, the thought of a bill like
 this legalising murder is deplorable! 

Do you think that any of these woman that are so pro-abortion and choice would personally and
 physically kill their babies at full term if the law required them to physically do it themselves?
 It's very easy to ask someone else i.e. the doctor, to do it for them, but the majority of these
 woman would never be able to do it themselves if required to.
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